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(Neb.)-Help Needed With Flags At Dawes County Courthouse

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 11/08/2013 01:36 PM

(Chadron)-Monday is Veteran’s Day, and many area entities will be closed, including government offices and
banks. For those who may have the day off, and even those who don’t, an opportunity is going to be available on
Monday morning to help honor those who served our country in the military.
 
The Veteran’s organizations will be putting up the flags around the courthouse on Monday beginning at 6:30 AM,
and will be taking them down at 3:30 P.M. Those organizing this patriotic display would appreciate any and all
volunteers for this project. For more information call Ken at 432-4916.
 
(Questions? Comments? Email news@chadrad.com)
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